
  

 

We have been successful in gaining some additional 

funding to hold this training for our parent carer 



 

members. 

 

We have 50 places available, it is free to attend, 

please pass this email on to any Central Bedfordshire 

parent who may be interested, we will ask them to 

complete our membership form  

 

Please email admin@snappcf.org.uk and tell us the 

date of the talk you want to attend. The training is 

across a six week period and will focus on different 

areas each week. 

 

 

Email SNAP PCF  

 

 

 
 

  

  

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/Hzs2CM1QOC2x0KDiO337r?domain=snappcf.us18.list-manage.com
mailto:admin@snappcf.org.uk
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